
Sacrament of Eucharist 
Saturday  8:00 a.m. & 5:30 p.m. 
Sunday  9:00 a.m. & 11:30 a.m. 
  4:00 p.m. Filipino Mass (chapel) 
Weekdays Times and intentions 
  Listed on reverse side of bulletin 
Holy Days 9:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. 
Sacrament of Penance 
Saturday  4:15 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.  (church)  
  or by appointment 
Sacrament of Baptism 
Contact Father Rene 3 months prior to baptism.  Parents must be 
registered members of the parish and regular in attendance.     
Sponsors must be verified as practicing Catholics.   
Sacrament of Marriage 
Couples anticipating marriage are expected to contact Father Rene 
at least four months in advance.   
Pastor 
Reverend Reynato Rodillas 
Deacon 
Deacon Scott Dodge 

November 18, 2018 
Thirty-third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Parish Office  801-295- 3621 
Office Hours :     9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Mon-Thurs 
Marcie Downs - Administrative Assistant 
Cleo Mota— Administrative Assistant 
Heather Bonn-Religious Ed. Coordinator 
Annie Yates - Secretary 
Tom Shoemaker - McNamara Center Manager 
School Staff  801-295 -5341 
Office Hours :  9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Mon-Thurs  
www.stolafs.org 
Simon McFall-Principal 
Jill Moffat - Secretary 
1793 South Orchard Drive, Bountiful 
Council of Women 
President : Kim Evans 801.867.2160 
  kimberlykate.ke@gmail.com 
Knights of Columbus  
Council # 5502 
Grand Knight : Wayne Welninski  
  kofc5502@gmail.com 
Fin. Secretary : Tom Ruffing  
Pastoral Council 
President : Joe Bouley 801-309-9149 
Rec. Secretary : Mary Thomson 
Ladies of Charity 
President :             Bobby Earl 801-554-4736  
Youth Group Services 801-518-2566 or 801-243-0821 
Coordinators: Krista Smith ktek4smith@msn.com 
  Andrea Rogers Niederhauser 
  clubnieder1@gmail.com 

Weekly collection for 11/11/2018  Envelopes-3,294.00 
Loose-439.49, Children’s-$20.00, Building Fund-$166.01, School 
Support-$286.96  
 
Altar Servers for 11/24/18 at 5:30 p.m.—Ben Wheelton, 
Stockton Goodin, William McLeod 11/25/18 at 9:00 a.m.
— Katelyn Espinosa, Abi VanDongen, Thomas Mudge, 
Ashtyn Mudge  11/25/18 at 11:30 a.m.— Jake Marland, 
Connor Marland 
 
Cleaning Team 6 will be cleaning the church the weekend of 
November 24th & 25th. 
 
Rosary will be recited next Sunday, November 25th at  
11:00 a.m. by the Parish Council. 
 
Bulletin news deadline: 11/25/18 by noon on 11/19/18. 
Please email your information to annie@stolafut.org  
or call 801-295-3621. 
 
Baptism preparation class– The next class will be held on 
Wednesday, December 5, if there are people registered to 
attend.  Please call the parish office at 801-295-3621 to register.   

276 E 1700 S~Bountiful~Utah~84010 801-295-3621   
www.stolafut.org 

SACRED HEART DEVOTION On Friday, December 7, 
2018, Father Rene will be holding Adoration of the Blessed  
Sacrament in the chapel (276 E 1700 S) from 5:00 a.m. until 
5:00 p.m., followed immediately by Benediction and Mass.  
The Sacred Heart of Jesus represents the Divine Love of 
Christ for humanity.  There is a sign up sheet in the vestibule 
of the church for Adoration times.  Everyone is invited to attend 
and you don’t have to sign up if you can’t devote a full hour.  You 
are welcome to come and sit prayerfully and quietly in front of the 
Blessed Sacrament even if it’s only for a few minutes. 

Saint Olaf parish is a Catholic community 
 committed in faith to witness the good news of Christ in 

our daily lives.  In order to build the 
 kingdom of God on Earth, we gather to worship,  

educate, serve and grow in God’s love. 

NEW PARISHIONERS – Welcome to Saint Olaf parish.  We are 
happy to have you.  Please stop at the office, Monday through 
Thursday from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm to register with the parish or 
fill out a registration form located in the vestibule of the Church 
and drop it in the collection basket next week. 

MASS UPDATES FOR THIS WEEK: 

• Thanksgiving Day Mass will be held at 10:00am in the 
church on Thursday, November 22. 

• There will be no daily Mass on Friday, November 23 
or Saturday, November 24.   

WILL YOU BE A SAINT OLAF ANGEL? 
THIS WEEKEND!!-Sunday, November 18th at 12:30 p.m. 
in the McNamara Center, we will hold our annual parish  

fundraiser to benefit our Welcoming Space Project.  
There will be dozens of gift baskets, a silent auction, and 

cash prizes.  A Baker’s Breakfast will be available for  
only $5 per plate and a “Photo Op” with Santa will be 

available for a $2 donation.  Purchase tickets after Mass, 
Monday-Thursday in the parish office, or on the day of 

the fundraiser. Tickets are $1.00 each.  Tickets for  
special cash prizes of $50 & $25 are $1.00 each or $5.00 

for 6 tickets! Some silent auction items include a 
 fabulous St. George get-away with additional surprises 

and a beach buggy bonanza. 
Good food, music, and merriment will reign!   



Weekday Masses are celebrated in the Rectory Chapel 
located at 276 East 1700 South, Bountiful 

SUNDAY, November 18 
        9:00  AM    Intention of Council of Women  
  members/Council of Women 
 11:30   AM   † Alfonso Ramirez/Ramirez family 
MONDAY, November 19  
                                No Mass intention   
 TUESDAY, November 20 
        8:00 AM      Sarah Davis-birthday blessings/Larrabee 
  family  
WEDNESDAY, November 21 
        8:00 AM      Norbert Cunningham-birthday 
   blessings/Gene Cunningham   
 THURSDAY, November 22 
        10:00 AM     DeNae Johns/Downs family 
FRIDAY, November 23  
          NO MASS     
SATURDAY, November 24 
        8:00 AM     NO MASS  
        5:30 PM      Roxanne & Joe Kammerer-anniversary  
  blessings/Larrabee family   
 SUNDAY, November 25  
 9:00 AM      Bob & Carolina Singler/Ladies of  
  Charity  
 11:30  AM    † Jose Carmen Monge/Ramirez family 

YOUTH GROUP NOVEMBER CALENDAR- 
Sunday 11/18: Special Projects Fundraiser & Bakers  
Breakfast.  You & your  family are invited to attend our parish's 
annual fundraiser.  We will be featuring gift baskets, a silent  
auction, cash prizes, & a scrumptious breakfast buffet for only $5 
per plate per person!  This is an event you won’t want to miss, 
right after the 11:30 mass!   
All parishioners & students 12 yrs. & older are invited to 
attend our activities!!  
If you have any questions regarding the youth group or 
wish to attend any of the events, please contact Krista 
Smith at ktek4smith@msn.com /801-518-2566 or An-
drea Rogers Niederhauser,  
clubnieder1@gmail.com  801-243-0821 

Readings for the Week of November 18, 2018 
Sunday:   Daniel 12:1-3/Hebrews 10:11-14, 18/ 
  Mk13:24-32 
Monday:  Revelation 1:1-4; 2:1-5/Lk 18:35-43   
Tuesday:  Revelation 3:1-6, 14-22/Lk 19:1-10 
Wednesday:  Revelation 4:1-11/Lk 19:11-28 
Thursday:  Revelation 5:1-10/Lk 19:41-44 
Friday:  Revelation 10:8-11/Lk 19:45-48 
Saturday:  Revelation 11:4-12/Lk 20:27-40 
Next Sunday:  Daniel 7:13-14/Revelation 1:5-8/John 18:33b-37 

PRAYER LIST 
We pray for healing for the members of our community, especially: 
Silvia Best   Coleman Nocks 
Charles Cummings  Scott Posselli 
Rosemary McGregor  Mike Willey 
Luke Garrick   Devin Gorden 
Theresa Frazer   Chris Dorich 
Linda Schuh   Gary Parkin 
Darlyne Lawson  David Gorden 
Don Heath    Krista Smith 
Margaret Frew   Tyler   
Tony Macklyn    

PRAYER REQUESTS 
To add a name to our prayer list, please stop by or call the Parish 
Office and give the name.  These names will be printed in our   
bulletin for four weeks but you are welcome to call and extend the 
time if you wish.  We ask that our faith community keep these 
persons and families in their prayers. 

Advent Communal Penance Service with several 
priests in attendance will be held in the church 
on Sunday December 9th at 2:00pm.   

GIVING TREE 2018-Our tree is up this weekend to extend the 
giving spirit to families and children in need this Christmas  
season.  Please return UNWRAPPED gifts with tags by December 
9th.  If you would like to send wrapping paper with your gift that is 
appreciated.  Please call Cristal VanDongen at 801-910-1753 if you 
have any questions.   

MONTH OF THE HOLY SOULS-In  the month of November, 
we remember the Faithfully Departed.  Please use the binder in the 
vestibule to write down the names of friends and family members 
that have died so that we may pray for them this month as an act 
of charity. 

COUNCIL OF WOMEN ANNUAL STOCKING STUFFER-
Please join the Council of Women for their annual stocking stuffer 
to benefit Saint Vincent De Paul’s homeless shelter on December 
7, 2018 at 6:30 in the McNamara Center.  Our focus is  
collecting the following items from the Saint Vincent de Paul’s 
wish list for adult Men and Women ONLY. 

• New or gently used men and women’s coats 

• New or gently used sturdy men and women’s boots and shoes 

• New heavy-duty gloves for men and women (no magic gloves) 

• New or homemade large hats that can be pulled down over 
their ears 

• Full sized men and women’s socks (no crew size please) 

• Travel sized toiletries, toothpaste, toothbrushes 

• Disposable razors 

• Granola Bars 
The homeless children have been moved to the Midvale shelter, 
therefore, any donations for children will be delivered to them, but 
our parish will be focusing on the 800 homeless in the downtown 
area.  Watch the bulletin for more detailed information in the  
future. Please bring all coats and shoes on the night of the 
event, all other items can be dropped of beforehand in the  
designated bins in the cry-room.  Thank you for your support! 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS!-In celebration of  
Thanksgiving, Religious Education will NOT be held next  
weekend, Sunday, November 25th.  This festive occasion gives us 
the opportunity to express our gratitude to all the catechists, 
parents, and students involved in the Religious Education 
Program.  May blessings of this Thanksgiving fill your home and 
heart with joy and cheer! 

The church in need of a new cleaning team.  We currently 
have 6 cleaning teams that rotate on a weekly basis.  It takes about 
an hour of your time and can be done on either the Friday or 
Saturday of your appointed weekend. We have a few people 
interested in forming a new team, if you are able to help, please 
call the parish office at 801-295-3621 or email annie@stolafut.org. 

DIOCESAN ADVENT RETREAT-All are invited to attend the 
Diocesan Advent Retreat, scheduled for Saturday, December 1 
at St. John the Baptist Parish, 300 East 11800 South, Draper. 
English session: 8:00am-11:00am, Mass with the Bishop  
11:15am-12:15am, Spanish session 12:45pm-3:15pm.   
Early-bird registration by Monday, November 26 is $5;  
registration at the door is $8.  For more information or to register, 
call the Office of Liturgy, 801-328-8641. 

This week our second collection will benefit the Catholic 
Campaign for Human Development.  In the United States, 
one in seven people lives in poverty.  With this collection you  
support programs that address the causes of poverty and provide a 
sustainable futures fro those who are struggling across the  
country.  In addition, 25% of funds collected remains in our  
diocese to fund local anti-poverty projects.  For more information 
please visitwww.usccb.org/cchd/collection.  Thank you for your 
generosity. 


